
This filing is to request extension of the station’s current STA to remain silent granted on 

December 1, 2017.  As the Commission is aware, this is one of three stations that the licensee is 

preparing to transition from analog to digital operation and/or displace to a new channel as a 

result of the digital repack.  The licensee requires additional time within which to accomplish 

these tasks.  Accordingly, an extension of the STA is respectfully requested.  

 


